
Big Rock Exploration AB's associated company Holmasjön 

Prospektering AB has completed two core drillings on the 

exploration permit Kallmora No. 3. 

The drilling was completed on Wednesday 16:00 and on Saturday 8 May at 12.00. The 

boreholes stopped at a depth of 81 meters and 57 meters, respectively. 

In the two wells, the company has drilled through sulphide-bearing zones. The drill cores 

must be mapped by an independent geologist. Results of the cores will be reported at the 

turn of the month May-June. 

The company is now waiting for the mapping of the two boreholes and any analyzes to 

obtain mineral levels before the company continues with further work on Kallmora no. 3. 

CEO Alexander Andersson's comment 

"It is gratifying that the drilling campaign has been completed and is now looking forward to 

the mapping of the drill cores." 
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